From: Sent: Kwan, Jenny - Assistant 1 [Jenny.Kwan.A1@parl.gc.ca] 1/22/2019 12:38:20 PM

Kwan, Jenny - Personal [Jenny.Kwan.P9@parl.gc.ca]; Kwan, Jenny - Riding 1A [Jenny.Kwan.C1A@parl.gc.ca] Fwd: Invitation of Chinese New Year Reception

Subject:

Chinese ambassador has invited you to their New Year reception.

Interested?

From: 侯翔宇 <houxy0727@gmail.com>
Date: January 21, 2019 at 5:58:05 PM EST
To: Kwan, Jenny - Assistant 1 < Jenny, Kwan.A1@parl.gc.ca>

Subject: Invitation of Chinese New Year Reception

Dear colleague,

Good afternoon.

We have sent you an invitation to the Chinese Embassy's Chinese New Year Reception. Could you please confirm whether Ms. Jenny Kwan will come or not?

Thank youl

Best. Xiangyu

----- 回复邮件 -----

发信人:"侯翔宇" < hou xiangyu@mfa.gov.cn>

收信人:"Jenny.Kwan" < Jenny.Kwan@parl.gc.ca>

时 间:2019年01月12日 06时07分00秒

主 题:Invitation of Chinese New Year Reception

Dear Ms. Jenny Kwan,

Chinese Ambassador H.E. LU Shaye and Mme. WANG Liwen request the pleasure of your company at the reception to celebrate the Chinese New Year on Tuesday, January 29, 2019 from 18:00 to 20:00 p.m. at the Chinese Embassy (515 St. Patrick Street, Ottawa).

Please find the invitation in the attachment (the original copy has already been sent off to your office), and reply to my email (hou xiangyu@mfa.gov.cn) by January 22.

Thank you!

Best regards, Mr. HOU Xiangyu Third Secretary

Embassy of the People's Republic of China in Canada Tel: 1(613)7893434 ext 304

E-mail: hou xiangyu@mfa.gov.cn